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Monday 14th October 2024 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you of two significant upcoming events at 
our school that aim to foster community engagement and inspire our students. 

Firstly, on Tuesday, Harp will lead an assembly for our Key Stage 2 students to discuss the 
importance of local food banks and how they serve our community. They will explain the purpose 
of the food bank and the various ways in which we can contribute. We kindly ask that you send 
in donations from Tuesday until Friday of this week. All collected food items will be delivered to 
the food bank on Friday afternoon. Your support in providing non-perishable goods will be 
greatly appreciated, as it will directly impact those in need within our community. 

Secondly, I am pleased to announce that during the week of 21st October, we will be hosting 
our inaugural Aspirations Week. This event will feature a diverse range of professionals from 
various fields, including the acting world, The FA, the European Space Agency, and the Police 
Force, among many others. These individuals will either visit us in person or engage with our 
students virtually. We are grateful to all the professionals who are generously offering their time 
and expertise to inspire our students. 

To culminate this special week, we invite all students to come to school on Friday, 25th October, 
dressed as someone from a profession they aspire to pursue. This will be a wonderful 
opportunity for our children to express their ambitions and engage with the theme of future 
careers in a fun and imaginative way. 

Thank you for your continued support and involvement in our school community. Should you 
have any questions regarding these events, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mrs E Crabb 

Deputy Headteacher 
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